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R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
     7-9 pm Mondays  -  Parish Center 
 

Rosary 
Mass. 

 

Holy Hour 
First Friday of the month 7:00-8:00 

 

 
Fr.  Salvatore Cordaro, O.F.M., Cap.  Pastor 
Fr. Ernest Bedard, O.F.M.,Cap.  Parochial Vicar 
In Residence: 
Fr. John Mellitt, O.F.M., Cap. 
Fr. Raphael Iannone, O.F. M., Cap. 
Br. Timothy Jones, O.F.M., Cap.      Chaplain-Lincoln Hall 

 
 

Monday 
RCIA adapted for Children 6:30-8:00 PM                 Church Hall 
RCIA adapted for Teens   6:30-8:00 PM             Parish Center 

 
Tuesday 

Grades 1  -  6   6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 
 

Wednesday 
Grades 1-6  6:00 to 7:30 PM               Parish Center 

 
Thursday 

Grades 1 & 2  4:30 to 6:00 PM             Parish Center 
 

Sunday     
Pre-K, Kindergarten  9:30 to 10:30 AM            Parish Center 

(4 yrs. old by Sept. 1st) and Kindergarten 
Grades 1 - 6   10:45 to 12:15 AM          Parish Center 
(Grade 3 is a pilot Catechesis of the Good Shepherd class) 

 

St. Joseph Church  
A Ministry of the Capuchin Franciscan Friars, Province of St. Mary (New York/New England)  

34 Chestnut St., Paltz, 12561 Tel. Å 845-255-5679 
Å      Email:   stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 

Parish Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 9:30-4:00  Fri. 9:30-1:00 

St. Joseph Religious Education Program

Tel. Å email: 16religiouseducation@gmail.com 



CATHOLICS INVITE CATHOLICS   
ñCome to Mass in the Lordôs house on the Lordôs dayò  

 

         Our Lord Jesus Christ,  
           King of the Universe 
 
 
EVENTS OF THE WEEK:  Nov 25- December 2, 2018 
 
25        Sun Second Collection: Capital Improvement  

Religious Education - 9:30-12:15- Center 
 
26        Mon Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
  RCIA for Children- 6:30- Center 
  RCIA for Adults- 7:00- Center 
 
27        Tues  Catholic Grandparents Association Meeting- 
  9:45- Hall 

Food Pantry- 11:00-12:00- Hall 
  Religious Education- 6:00-7:30- Center 
 
28        Wed         Robert Doucette Prayer Shawl Ministry-  
  10:00- Center 

Religious Education- 6:00-7:30- Center 
 
29        Thurs        Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall  

Religious Education- 4:30-6:00- Center 
ñWelcome Winter Expoò- 7:00- Hall    

 
30         Fri Food Pantry- 11:00 ï 12:00- Hall 
  Retreat with ñThe Potterò- 6:00- Hall 
 
1           Sat  
 
2           Sun Sunday Social- after all the Masses- Hall 

Religious Education - 9:30-12:15- Center 
Baptism- Sarah Spanos- 1:00- Church 

Future Events:  

FUNERALS AT ST. JOSEPHôS: Frank Rumsey- died 
November 9, funeral November 14; Carmela Bellomo- died 

November 13, funeral November 17  

 
CHRISTMAS ñPRESENCEò IS HERE!-
Hundreds of children and adults have 
signed up for Christmas Presence, St. 
Josephôs holiday giving program. Now itôs 
time to do our part. Look for the tag-
covered Christmas trees at the church 
entrance. Select a tag for the type of gift 
youôd like to contribute. There are 4 ways 
to participate: Ŀ Purchase gifts from a 
childôs wish list. Ŀ Purchase gifts requested 
by senior citizens at New Paltz Center for Rehabilitation and 
Nursing. Ŀ Purchase gifts for parents at local domestic violence 
and homeless shelters. Ŀ Purchase gift cards. More information 
about each giving method can be found on the gift tags or the 
flyers at the church entrances. Bring your gift(s) back to St. 
Josephôs by Sunday, December 2. Thatôs only 3 weeks away so 
please mark your calendar!! For more information, contact 
Barbara Petruzzelli at 255-6967 or 
barbara.petruzzelli@msmc.edu. 

AN EVENING WITH THE POTTER- On Friday, November 
30 please join us for a special evening of faith and fun and 
creativity.  The potter Ray Boswell will offer a one-evening 
retreat to help participants to explore their own journey of faith 
while creating beautiful pieces of art.  This is an intergenerational 
event and so people of all ages are invited.  This event will be in 
our church hall and will be from 6:00-8:00 P.M.  Advance 
registration is required so if you are interested 
in this please contact the parish office by 
Monday, November 19.  Cost per participant is 
$10 and each person will receive a beautiful 
luminary that they helped create. For more 
information on Ray Boswell, please go to 
www.potteryretreat.com 
 

ADVENT EVENINGS OF SCRIPTURE STUDY & 
REFLECTION- 
Fr. Ernie would like to invite you to join him for Advent 
Evenings of Scripture Study and Reflection. This will take place 
on four consecutive Friday evenings beginning on Friday, 
November 30th, 2018 at 7 pm in the parish center. Each week, 
the group will prayerfully reflect on the readings for each Sunday 
during advent as a way of preparing themselves for the 
celebration of Christmas. Through the program, participants will 
come to a deeper understanding of the readings, and will be given 
the opportunity to reflect on how the readings may be speaking to 
them today. Registration for the program is free, but pre-
registration is required to participate and space is limited to 15 
people. Stop by the parish office or contact Fr. Ernie for more 
information or to register for the program.      

 
SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO ST. JOSEPHôS
- Come to our Sunday Social on December 2 and 
meet Santa Claus!  He will be in our church hall 
from 9:00-11:00 A.M. spreading Christmas cheer to 
children of all ages.  Santa will also pose for photos.  
And as always with the Sunday Social you can enjoy 
all that delicious food and good conversation with 

your fellow parishioners.      
 
PENNY SOCIAL DONATIONS-    While you 
are doing your fall clean-up outdoors, please 
think about cleaning-out those  indoor extras and 
donating them.   Your donations have made it 
possible for the Columbiettes to put together so many beautiful 
and unique raffle baskets over the past 12 years.  DONATION 
BOXES will be in the entrances until NOVEMBER  
23. Suggested items: new and almost new household items, and 
clean toys and games.   Questions about suitable donations?  Call 
845-706-6067 THANK YOU !    

 

 

 ñA CHRISTMAS CAROLò 
Enjoy this live presentation of this classic Christmas story on 
Saturday Dec 15 at 2:00 in the church hall. This is a live, audi-
ence-interactive performance and fun for all 
ages. Bring the family, bring your friends, 
all are welcome to be a part of this fun after-
noon.  
Finger foods and beverages will be served. 
$25 for family    $10  individual.  
Reservations are required.  Call the parish 
office 255-5635 x100 or  
e-mail stjoenp@stjosephnewpaltz.org 

http://www.potteryretreat.com


ALTAR SERVER TRAINING- 
We are looking for additional altar 
servers to assist at the weekend 
Masses.  Any child in the parish 
who is in the 3rd through 12th 
grades and has already received 
their First Communion is eligible to become an altar server.  This 
would be an excellent opportunity for our young people to help 
out in their parish and to get a fuller sense of their participation in 
the liturgy.   There will be a training for new servers on Saturday, 
December 8 at 10:00 in the church.  The current altar servers who 
are in the 6th and 7th grades should also attend this training so they 
can be trained as senior servers.    
 

CHRISTMAS STORY IN ART-  Art Historian Georgette 
Mattel will give a brief history of how the Christmas Story has 
been portrayed over the centuries. Far from static, the depiction of 
Mary, Jesus, Joseph, the Magi and the Angel Gabriel have fluxed 
and changed as the understanding of Christmas, both on a 
religious and personal level has developed. This presentation will 
be on Thursday, December 6 at 7:00 P.M. in our church hall. 
 

CELEBRATING ADVENT- The season of Advent begins on 
Sunday, December 2 and is a joyous time of preparation for the 
coming of our Lord at Christmas.  It is also a time to reflect on 
the loving presence of Jesus already among us and within us.  
For ideas on how to celebrate this special season, please try 
these websites: 
www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/liturgical-year/advent 
www.loyolapress.com/liturgical-year-advent-activities.htm 
www.catholicmom.com/advent_kids.htm 
 

 

CYO SHINING STARS- The CYO Shining Star 
Youth Award honors and gives recognition to the 
young people who have made a positive impact on 
their school and community. This yearôs winner for 
St. Josephôs is Rebecca Bendell.  We are so proud 
of her as well as all of our young people who are 
making a real impact on the world around them. 
Congratulations, Rebecca! 

 

LESSONS AND CAROLS- The Marist Choir will offer 
ñLessons and Carolsò at the First Presbyterian Church at 100 
Cannon St. in Poughkeepsie on Saturday, December 1 at 3:00 
P.M.  This is a 250 voice choir with pipe organ and string 
accompaniment.  The musical selections range from the ancient to 
the model and incorporate many diverse cultures, all with the 
theme of the season of Advent.   
 

COOKIEWALK- The charitable 
organization Local at Heart will have a 
"Cookie Walk" on Friday, November 30 
from 5:00-8:00 P.M. on Huguenot St. to 
benefit local food pantries.  Local at Heart is 
dedicated to reducing food insecurity in our 
community and they have been very generous 
to our food pantry here at St. Joseph's.  The cookies for sale at this 
event are all guaranteed delicious!  And there will be gluten-free 
and vegan option as well.  For more information, please go 
to localatheart.org  
 
"WELCOME WINTER EXPO"-  As Winter approaches, let us 
embrace it! Join New Paltz Climate Action Coalition and 
Interfaith Earth Action for family-fun festivities  and activities to 
help prepare the mind, body & home for the cold 
weather.  Energy efficiency/winterization info, kids activities, free 
snacks, cider & acoustic guitar music for the community!    This 
event will be held in our church hall on Thursday, November 
29 from 7:00-9:00 P.M. 

 

 
 
 

 

PARISH CHILD CARE FOR MASS TIME- 
Are you an adult or teen who enjoys being with 
babies and toddlers?  Would you like to build up 
our parish by helping parents and their young 
children?  St. Joseph is starting a new ministry in 
the Mother's Chapel that will support young families, and we're 
looking for volunteers to assist parents and offer age-appropriate 
catechesis to their young ones during mass.  Volunteers will serve 
on a rotating schedule, and training and materials will be 
provided.  This is a great opportunity for teens, grandparents, and 
anyone else who'd like to live their faith by providing a 
welcoming and faith-based witness to our young families.  For 
details, contact Joanna Schroer (joannaschroer@gmail.com) or 

leave your name in the parish office нрр-рсор ȄмллΦ 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUPï catholic Charities will be 
sponsoring a bereavement group for those who have lost loved 
ones to addiction.  It will be here at St. Josephôs in the library of 
our parish center and each session will run from 7:00-8:15 P.M.  
Meetings will be on November 19, December 17, January 7, 
January 21, February 4 and February 18.  This is a safe, non-
judgmental forum in which you can talk, share, support and be 
supported by others who have understand what you have 
experienced.  Attendance is free and for more information please 
contact Laura Brovich at 845-344-5565. 
 

PARISH COUNCIL ELECTIONS- The results are in!   And 
congratulations to those who ran in the Parish Council elections 
this weekend.  The following have a three-year term:  Lisa 
Berger, Adolf Jonietz, Chris Nadareski, Chris Pannone and 
Donna Wirthmann.  The following have been elected as alternates 
and will have a one-year term: Richard Picone and Daniel 
Pinnavaia. Many thanks to all the members of our Parish Council 
for their desire to serve our parish family in this way and of 
course for all that they already do in service of God and His  
People. 
 
               Free Citizenship Classes   

          from October 18-January 10    
     Thursdays 6:30-8:30 at New Paltz,   
        St Joseph Church Parish Center  
           For more information call:  

                       646-342-4177  or  973-698-0205 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

SAINT JOSEPHôS RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 
NO CLASSES  NOV 20, 21, 22 & 25-Thanksgiving break -
classes resume Tues Nov 27 
 

Nov 30- ñEvening with the Potterò 6-8  
 
Dec 9 Sunday-  MANDATORY workshop for 7th/8th Grade 
Confirmation students AND a parent from 1-4 pm in the Church 
Hall 

 

HAITI MISSION TRIP- The St. John 
Bosco Childrenôs Fund is sponsoring a mission 
trip to Haiti in March 2019. The weeklong trip, 
originally scheduled for January, will be held Sunday, March 17 
ï Saturday, March 23. The project will be to assist with the con-
struction of a building that will be used as a Catholic chapel, 
school and youth center in the Cit® Soleil section of Port-Au-
Prince. For information and to request an application, please 
email Hank Grimsland at hankgrimsland@gmail.com. 
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